## CONGREGATION B'NAI ZION OF HOMEWOOD

The Congregation B'nai Zion of Homewood held a special meeting in temporary headquarters, 314 Brushton Avenue. A committee was appointed to look for a larger place. The Hebrew School is well attended by over thirty children and it is expected as

many more as soon as larger quarters are secured. Every Jewish family is invited to attend the meeting Sunday, February 6th, 1921, when the committee will render a full report. The meeting on Sunday, February 6th, will be held at the office of Belmar Moving and Storage Co., 517 Homewood Avenue.